ang, Tamarra

$.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Richard Floyd

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 9:29 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 1462 Granville St

On the Notice card | got in the mail this proposal is characterized as “Manufacturing - Brewing or Distilling.” On the
Design Drawings it is indicated as “Distillery.” This needs clarification. I am willing to support a brewery with an
attached pub and/or restaurant, but not a distillery.

It also needs to be made clear whether this facility will displace the potential for a proper liquor store in the Vancouver
House complex. If it does, then it is unacceptable.

Sent from my-iPad





